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Date: February 16, 2023 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

CALIFORNIA UNIFORM PUBLIC CONSTRUCTION COST ACCOUNTING ACT 

The County of Sonoma invites all licensed contractors, who are willing to perform public works construction 
and/or repair projects up to an estimated $200,000.00 to qualify/register their firm for inclusion on a list of 
registered bidders for the 2023 calendar year, in accordance with California Public Contract Code §22034 and all 
trades categories are subject to the informal bidding procedures as set forth by the State of California Uniform 
Public Construction Cost Accounting Act (CUPCCAA). Bid information regarding these projects will be sent to 
contractors registered on the County of Sonoma’s Informal Bidding Pre-Qualified Contractors List at least ten 
(10) days prior to the bid due date.

You must resubmit to be included on the 2023 list even if your firm has previously submitted an application. All 
Contractors that are interested in being on the 2023 Informal Bidding Pre-Qualified Contractors List are required 
to have a current license, DIR registration, and insurance and are subject to verification.  

If you would like to have your firm added to an email list to receive Notices to Contractors for informally bid 
projects, complete and send the Pre-Qualification Application to one of the following options: 

Email:  Qualified-Contractors-List@sonoma-county.org 

Mail:    County of Sonoma Public Infrastructure Purchasing 
2300 County Center Drive, Suite A208 
Santa Rosa, CA 95403 

Fax:     (707) 565-6107 

There is no registration deadline. Construction firms will be added to the Informal Bidding Qualified Contractors 
List as their applications are received. DIR Registration number will be required.  
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